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Minnesota Institute of Concern for Public Health

H C R 84 Box 1397B
Walker, Minnesota 56484

(218) 547-3395

July'27, 1987

David Wiggenton, Acting Director
Project Directorate 3-1
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Wiggenton:

he have been informed that your agency is holding a meeting with
Northern States Power Company of Minnesota on FridE.y, August 14th in
Bethesda, Maryland. We would like this meeting to take place in St.
Paul, Minnesota. Please give serious consideration to this request.
Some misinformation has been circulated, in Minnesota, on rod consol-

idation.

In order that State and local officials and community residents

may be properly informed on the rod consolidation issue, we feel it
imperative that the meeting with NSP be held in Minnesota. This is
a Minnes* a issue and Minnesotans are concerned about it.

Wc d quest that you make every effort to change the meeting place
to allt Lar participation of interested persons even if it requires
that the meeting be rescheduled for a later date. Please respond by
letter or phone at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely,

t

Dick Anderson
M~NNESOTA INSTITUTE OF CONCERN FOR PUBLIC HEALTHs
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